
State of Florida 

DATE: April 25,2003 
TO: Kay Flynn, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
FROM: Sally Simmons, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 

Patty Christensen, Office of the General Counsel f& 
RE: Request to Administratively Close Docket No. 030089-TP 

as 

On January 28, 2003, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. filed a request for approval of 
a one-way interconnection (paging) agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and 
Pagestar. On April 21,2003, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. withdrew its request. Since there 
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